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Friends of Houlton School (PTA) 
 

A number of parents/carers have enquired about the possibility of establishing a Parent Teacher 

Association or similar. Principal McCulley is meeting with Transforming Lives Educational Trust 

colleagues later this month to discuss the logistics of setting this up and will send out more information 

following that meeting – thank you for your interest. 

 

 

 

PE Key Information 
 

Please follow our new Houlton School PE twitter feed to keep up to date with fixtures and key 

information @HoultonPEdept 

 

Lockers 
 

We understand that all pupils have now been allocated a locker. Due to higher than expected demand, 

more lockers were installed at half-term so if you would like one, you can still book on the ILS website 

directly at www.ilsschools.co.uk. Should your child lose their key, you will need to contact ILS directly 

about accessing their locker/a replacement key, as the locker service is provided independently from 

the school. 

 

 
 

 

Podcast 
 

Follow the link below to listen to Houlton School's second podcast from the STEM department: Episode 

2.0 How can science combat climate change? 
 

https://youtu.be/IETn58xHZ4w 

 
 

 

Christmas Lunch 
 

Pupils will be able to have a Christmas lunch on Thursday 16 December (please see menu and costs 

below).  Form tutors will be asking pupils over the next week if they would like to take part.  

 

Pupils in receipt of free school meals will be entitled to the full meal (inc. dessert) as their usual daily 

allowance. 

 

 
 

 

Lost Property 
 

We have collected several items of lost property this week.  Please can we remind you to label all your 

child’s property to help us return items as speedily as possible. 

 

http://www.ilsschools.co.uk/
https://youtu.be/IETn58xHZ4w


 


